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Ronald McDonald

House Charities’
. of the Inland Northwest

Monday, May 23, 2022

Pacific Empire Radio Corporation
403 e Capital St
Lewiston, ID 83501

Dear Pacific Empire Radio Corporation,

Thank you for supporting the families of the Ronald McDonald House Charities of the
Inland Northwest with your generous gift of $300. Your gift ensures that we are able
to provide our families with a home-away-from-home while their child seeks medical
services in our region.

Each year, our chapter serves over 1,400 families from 75 counties in Eastern
Washington, Central Washington, Northern Idaho, Eastern Oregon, and Montana.
Because of generous donors like you, we have been able to expand our Spokane
campus to be able to offer an additional 9,500 nights of lodging to our community and
eliminate the wait list!

As we embark on our 35 year of serving families in the Inland Northwest, we want

to sincerely thank you for your continued support. Together, we are keeping families
close during their time of need.

Gratefully, /
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Philip Harrison, 11l
Executive Director
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Get to know us better. Our social media platforms are a great way to interact and
share the victories and stories of our families, volunteers, and supporters.

Facebook: @rmhcinlandnw  Instagram: @rmhcinlandnw
Twitter: @rmhcinlandnw YouTube: @rmhcinlandnw

Ronald McDonald House of Charities of the Inland Northwest is a Washington nonprofit corporation, a tax-exempt
organization under §501(c)(3), and a public charity under §§509(a)1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi), EIN 91-1176115. Please
consult with your tax advisor for tax-reporting



